
West - DNR, Lucas <lucas.west@state.co.us>

M1990-057 - Leadville Mill | Letter of Withdrawal for Conversion Application CN-3
Nick Michael <nmichael@unionmilling.com> Wed, Feb 5, 2025 at 5:33 PM
To: "West - DNR, Lucas" <lucas.west@state.co.us>, "Means - DNR, Russ" <russ.means@state.co.us>,
michaela.cunningham@state.co.us, Todd Jesse - DNR <todd.jesse@state.co.us>, "Marshall - DNR, Travis"
<travis.marshall@state.co.us>, "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>, scott.schultz@coag.gov
Cc: Gary Knippa <gknippa@msn.com>, William Cincilla <wacincilla@gmail.com>

Lucas & DRMS Team,
CJK Milling requests withdrawal of our permit amendment (CN-3) for the Leadville Mill.

Per my understanding from our prior discussion, this email is all that is required for this request.
Please confirm this is correct, or let me know if a formal process is required, and I will immediately address the
requirement.

Kind Regards,
Nick Michael
for CJK Milling Company
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